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Dear Legislators 

Providing multifamily housing charging is one of the most important things we can 

now do to support adoption of EVs with lower income citizens. EV prices have come 

down and used EVs are very affordable. What is impacting their adoption is not 

having off the street charging. Choosing to drive an EV is one of the few things that 

local people can do that has the greatest impact on cleaning the air and reducing the 

effects of climate change. Please support this bill 
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